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2024 - 2025 Director Report

U7 & U9 Divisions

This season concluded my second year as a member of the AMHA board of directors, first year
as divisional director for U7 & U9.

I want to thank Shana Evans for working with me again this past season, taking on our youngest
divisions. It was an absolute pleasure to work through all the schedules and conflicts with you
(and | hope you'll join me again next season!).

U7 saw consistent weekly ice averages compared to last season with U9 seeing a growth in
weekly average ice slots. There are still some challenges that we face with scheduling but our
goal is to continue to build and increase the weekly ice times in the upcoming season. We also
introduced Intro to Hockey at these divisions for our players brand new to skating and hockey.
I'd like to thank those members for being patient and working through the learning curve that
occurred implementing the problem. We are working to finesse the program for next season with
more details to come out closer to season start.

CONGRATS
A big congratulations to our award winners this past season.

Assistant Coach of the Year: Rob Kemp, U9C2
Head Coach of the Year: Kyle Frost-Gill, U7C3

THANK YOU

Thank you to all the coaches and team managers for all your hard work this season. The teams
cannot run without you. To all the parents that stepped up in various roles throughout the
season whether it was snacks, or timekeeping, or carpooling kids around, thank you for

everything that you do.

Natalie.
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